KR’RDS RADIO
4000 North 7th Street
Phoenix, Ariz.

Februsry 15, 1963

Mr Carl Dabalstein
12524 C. St.
Omshes 44, Nebresksa

Desr lir Debelstein:

This will verify your report of reception of KZON Reiio,
1190 ke, Tolleson, Arizone, from 10:55 pm to 12:02 AK MST.

KZ0N received permission from the FCC Jsnusry 23 to chsnge
call letters to XRDS. I hope this will still suffice for
your K% stetion in the contest; slthough I'm afraid it

hss been so long since we received your report the contest
may be over.

You and seversl other NRC members hsve csught right a8t the
in-between stsge when we heve none of the 0ld KZON letter-
hesds left anil none of the new KRDS letterhesds resdy yet.
Consequently it is impossible to reply on letterheed this

time. JNo coversge meps gre 8s8vsilesble 8s yet.

We seem to be putting & pretty good signsl into Omshs &8t
times with our 2560 w., yYour's is the second or third re-
vort from Omshs. We recently received & report from
Clevelsnd.

I hope this will be of some help to you. Thenk you for
your report.

Yours sincerely,

Fr i A

Ggry Seger
«RDS Redio
Progrsm Director



